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SUSTAINABILITY NEWS AND EVENTS AT HLC AND BEYOND

Transportation

Some tips on sustainable transportation from the 
Office for Sustainability : Did you know that Harvard 
is committed to developing programs, initiatives 
and resources that build better connectivity 
between campuses?  The hope is that this will 
provide the community with alternatives to driving 
and encourage a safe, healthy lifestyle. 

The CommuterChoice Program in Cambridge/
Allston and MASCO in Longwood provide employees
with benefits and programs that encourage transit 
use, bicycling, walking and carpooling. 

Some quick links:

1.	 Transit Discount: 
      https://hsph.me/commuterchoice

2.	 Bike Discount:
      https://hsph.me/bicycle

3.   Shuttle tracker: 
      https://harvard.transloc.com/

4.   MASCO Commuteworks: 
      https://goo.gl/ToU8yn

DON’T MISS THIS!
September 20 @ 2-3pm - EcoOpportunity Meeting.
Minot Room 5th Floor,  Countway Library. Snacks 
will be provided. Please bring your own reusable 
plate and/or cup.

BIKE FAIR *Date Changed: RAIN DATE - Thurs 
9/21 @11:30am-1:30pm

September 26 @ 12-1pm  - Longwood Area Bike 
Summit. Jimmy Fund Auditorium. 35 Binney St. 

September 28 @ 4-7pm -  Countway Community 
Garden Harvest Festival. Join us in the garden!
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